
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Hasselt, 7/12/2016 
 

 
 
 
Dear Rottweilerfriends, 
 
 
The IFR-World Show will be organized on 06 – 07 may 2017 in Serbia. 
 
We will then also organize the IFR-Meetings : 
 

 04.05.2017 (13.00 h) : Meeting of Breed Wardens. 1 

 05.05.2017 : Meeting of Delegates, followed by the Meeting of Judges. 
 
A formal invitation with more details and also the agenda of the Meetings will follow 
shortly but we wanted to bring you up to date as soon as possible. 
 
Please inform the people who will represent your Club at these events so all can be 
present and we can have a constructive and fruitful Meeting. 
 
 
With friendly greetings, 
 
D. Vandecasteele 
President. 
 
 

                                            
1 This Meeting is not meant for breeders but for the persons who are the responsible for breeding matters 
in their club.  This can of course also be the Memberclub’s Delegate.   
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